
 

 

 
April 26, 2018 
 
Mr. Gerald Minchuk 
Director of Development Services and Economic Development 
20399 Douglas Crescent 
Langley, BC   V3A 4B3 
 
RE: Downtown Langley Business Association Renewal 2019 
 
Dear Gerald: 
 
Please note that at the April 17, 2018 Board of Director’s meeting, the following motion was passed 
unanimously: 
 
Motion that the renewal budget for 2019 be $465,398 to be increased annually by a 7% escalator for a ten-
year term, with the provision that the Downtown Langley Business Association Board of Directors can review 
after five years if necessary. 
 
By increasing our existing levy by 2% per year, this will allow us to partner with the City on their promotions, 
continue promoting and bringing quality events to the downtown, replace Remembrance Day banners and 
event street banners, increase staff as required, allow for expanded space in our office, grow our Get Fresh 
and Downtown Dollar programs and continue to actively promote Langley City as a great place to open a 
business and live. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting with Mayor and Council in May 2018.  Please do not hesitate to call me at 
604-539-0133. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Teri James, Executive Director 
Downtown Langley Business Association 

 


